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JUNE 2020
As it has happened all over the world, so in Greece, the fact of the pandemic could not leave our school unaffected. Aiming to be healthy, the activities of the various European Projects have been temporarily suspended.

Adapted to the new data, the teachers and students of our school who participate in the project team decided to start working from home in order to be ready for the next project meeting, which from the initial plan is still to take place in Karditsa in September 2020.

So, our teachers and students have held the first online meeting for the European Project entitled: «War in Films». The play that has been selected and will be undertaken by students from all countries participating in the project is entitled "The Mozart Question". The author of the play is Michael Morpurgo. In this meeting, an introduction was made, through photographs, songs, texts and videos, to the real historical events and the place, which inspired the author of the play.
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